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Harvest Service 
 

It was so lovely being able to have 
our Harvest Service in Church once 
again. Just being able to sing again, 
and altogether in school as well, has 

been such a joy this week. 
 

Thank you so much for your very 
generous gifts which will we give to 
those in our local area who are in 

need. 
 

Here is just one of our Harvest 
prayers written by Year 6: 

 
Dear Lord, 

 
We graciously thank you for the 
beginning of a wonderful new 

season. 
We thank you for the bright 

oranges and the reds of the leaves 
of the trees, 

The sweet apples and the animals 
going into hibernation. 

Thank you for life, long lasting 
friendships and good health. 

 
This Harvest time, we are 

constantly grateful to the farmers 
who produce juicy and delicious 

food for us all. 
Their hard work and perseverance 
is what really needs recognising. 
But with wars, violence and other 
forms of abuse, still in this world, 

We pray for everlasting peace. 
 

And finally, thank you for hope 
after this pandemic 

Thank you for all the old routines 
of life coming back into place. 

 
Amen 

 
 

******************************************* 
 
 

Amelia – Year 5 
 
Whilst we are on the topic of 
generosity, some of you may have 
seen the incredible act of generosity 
shown by Amelia: 
 

‘Amelia dives in to help the 
homeless’ 

The Gainsborough Standard. 
 

Amelia has raised at least £630 for 
the Homeless by swimming 400 

lengths (10,000m) during the summer 
holidays. 

 
If you would like to donate to this 

fabulous cause you can still do so: 
www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/am
eila-pitman 
 
****************************************** 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
And 

Art Exhibition 
 

 
Thank you for all of your wonderful 
donations – we had an incredible 

amount of cakes donated and it was 
lovely to see so many of you at the 

Coffee Morning. 
We will send a Parent Hub once we 

know our final total. 
**************************************** 

COVID 19  
If your child develops symptoms 

please arrange a PCR test and inform 
us of the results of this as soon as 

possible. 
 

sarah.woolley@olive-
anderson.lincs.sch.uk 

************************************* 

Parent Forum 
 

We would like to start a Parent Forum 
where one parent from each year 

group meets with the Headteacher 
and/or other members of our school 

community to discuss our school. 
 

We can ask for items to be raised to 
create the agenda and focus on what 

we can do together to make our 
school the Best it can Be. 

 
Perhaps if you have a class facebook 
page you could use this to ask for or 
nominate a representative for your 
child’s class. Once we have some 

names we can ascertain the best time 
to meet and set our first forum date. 

 
Please could the nomiated / 
voulunteered person make 

themselves known to Mrs Woolley by 
the end of next week (01.10.21) via 

email to 
office@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk 

************************************ 
Health Mentor 

 
Mrs Ireland is available to meet with 

parents/carers: 
Tuesday or Wednesday: 
9 - 9.30am or 3 -3.30pm. 

Please email the health mentor 
address to make an appointment 

should you require one. 
 

Email address for you to use if you 
want to contact Mrs Ireland or Mrs 

Cullum directly regarding any issues 
which you feel may be supported 
through health mentor work. We 

endeavour to respond to any emails 
received within 48 hours. 

 
healthmentor@olive-
anderson.lincs.sch.uk 

 
*************************************** 
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Attendance  
Here are our attendance figures to 

date. 
20th – 24th September 

96.98% 
 

Please remember to fill in a Leave of 
Absence form if you have to take your 

child/ren out of school. 
 

We have a duty of care to make sure 
our pupils are safe and we are also 

required by law to record all 
absences. 

********************************** 
The value this term – Generosity 
 

At the beginning of term we are 
having half the school in the hall for 

Worship and the other half are having 
Worship streamed virtually into their 
classrooms, the half in the hall will 
then alternate on a weekly basis 
initially. We hope to have whole 

school Worship in the hall by half 
term. 

 
God’s generosity is best described as 
‘grace’, love freely given without limit 
or conditions. This generosity, once 

experienced and acknowledged by an 
individual, can in turn release a 
generous spirit towards others. 

 
Tully Cup winners: 

Rec and KS 1:  
17th September – Jenson D -Yr1 

24th September – Olivia R- R 
 

KS 2: 
17th September – Florence S –Yr5 

24th September – Amelia P Yr5 
 

************************************* 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Evergreen 
 

 Be the Best we can Be. 
 

Well done to everyone who has 
retained their Evergreen status and 

enjoyed a class treat today. 
 

******************************************* 
School Lunches 

 
Our new providers have started this 

term, thank you to all of you who 
have registered for meals.  

 
The quality and quantity of food, as 

well as the choice available seems to 
have been well received by  

the children. 
 
 

The following children were invited to 
sit on the top table for demonstrating 
excellent table manners and trying to 

eat all of their lunch: 
 

17.09.21 
Nancy        Betty MD 

             Charlie RS  Freya P 
             Freddie W   Elsie 
             Thea M        Archie F 
 

24.09.21 
Laura S       Freddy Y 

              Ilana  B       Billy K          
              Dylan K       Lilly S 
              Arthur M     Isaac T 

            
Snippets 

 
Snippets will now be published 

fortnightly. 
It is sent out via Parent Hub and 

published on our website and 
Facebook. 

If you require a paper copy, please 
ask the office for one. 

 
******************************************* 


